
ST EUSTATIUS, CARIBBEAN NETHERLANDS 

Public Tender Engineering Service - Paving of the Seaport Area 

Background 

The Statia Government plans to restore the harbour and improve the 
accessibility and safety of the seaport. This development aims to lead to the 
current harbour becoming future-proof and hurricane-resistant.

In phase 1 of the project, the container yard will be paved, a sidewalk 
constructed, the existing breakwater extended, and a marina built.

Part of phase 1 is the paving of the port area and the construction of a sidewalk 
between the harbour dam and the port area. Due to the urgency and desired 
safety improvement in the area, it has been decided to put this part out to 
tender as a separate contract. Within the overall project scope, this is also 
referred to as phase 0.

This request has been prepared to contract an engineering firm for the civil 
engineering preparation of the project and the preparation of the tender 
documents for phase 0. This, therefore, only concerns the port area and 
sidewalk. See the areas identified as 1 and 5 in the image below.



The contract for the engineering services will be awarded in October 2024. After 
the preparatory work (i.e. research/advice, design and contract) by the 
engineering firm has been completed, the tender for the port area will be 
issued. The wish is to start this in Q2 of 2025 so that the contractor can start the 
execution in the 2nd half of 2025.

What is the Statia Government looking for? 

To select an engineering firm for this project, the Statia Government is 
requesting public tenders with pre-selection.

Engineering firms interested in participating in the pre-selection are invited to 
express their interest and submit the following information:

1. Extract from the chamber of commerce;

2. Reference list of the engineering firm that has successfully completed similar 
projects.

The engineering firms that are deemed capable of successfully completing the 
project based on an assessment of the submitted information will be invited to 
participate in this tender, where they will be asked to submit a price offer with a 
qualitative request.

Are you interested? 



The requested information must be sent to tender@statiagov.com before      
4:00 PM (local time) on 7 June 2024. More information can be obtained via 
email: tender@statiagov.com.

The AVODI-2020 applies to this tender.
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